
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

TIME 03:40 

 

BLUE STAR FERRIES announces that today August 30th, 2017 at 01:30 hours, Vessel 

BLUE STAR PATMOS while conducting the itinerary PIRAEUS-SYROS-PAROS-

NAXOS-IOS-THIRA-ANAFI while entering the port suffered grounding on shallow 

waters. At the time of the grounding 205 passengers and 87 crew were on board the 

Vessel. All passenger and crew are well. 

For reasons of precaution the Vessel’s crew has evacuated the passengers, all of 

whom are currently transferred ashore.  

The Company will issue a new press release for any further development. 

For more information, please call at 210 8919585 or visit our website 

www.bluestarferries.com. 

Kallithea, 30th August, 2017 
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